
 

 

Submission Text: I am the founding member and director of Surfcoast Wildlife Rescue and 
have been rescuing wildlife in the Southwest region of Victoria for over 15 years. About 8 
years ago we started collecting data on collisions with macropods in our region. We also 
are currently running a trial of Virtual Fencing in Anglesea which is in its third and final year. 
This trial, in its first two years has shown some really positive results in preventing 
collisions with all animals, not just macropods. We look forward to discussing this further 
if required. 

 


